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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring United Way of Greater Stark County on its 

Centennial.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 134th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to United Way of 
Greater Stark County on its One Hundredth Anniversary; and

WHEREAS,  Throughout the past century, United Way of Greater Stark 
County has consistently demonstrated exemplary professionalism and 
expertise, as well as an unwavering commitment to serving others. 
Working to end the cycle of poverty and build stronger families, the 
group has invested in childhood and youth success, access to health, 
education, and economic mobility, and it has helped to forge 
partnerships and connections to resources to develop solutions to 
critical social issues. Indeed, these endeavors foster collaboration 
and promote neighborhood unity, and this record of caring and advocacy 
has produced measurable results; and 

WHEREAS,  United Way of Greater Stark County has grown 
significantly during the last one hundred years, and this noteworthy 
organization is certainly deserving of high praise for its 
contributions to the area. This special anniversary offers a unique 
opportunity to reflect on the association’s tradition of success and 
to look with optimism to the future; and

WHEREAS,  It is not surprising that United Way of Greater Stark 
County has achieved widespread recognition, for it has far surpassed 
the expectations of all those it has so capably served. Clearly, it 
exemplifies the essence of the American spirit of community service 
and sets the standard to which other such agencies can aspire; 
therefore be it
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RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 134th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
applaud United Way of Greater Stark County on the occasion of its 
Centennial and wish it the best for the years to come; and be it 
further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to United Way of Greater 
Stark County.
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